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Dhaka, August 4: BFF arranged a fitness  test for the referees under the supervision of the BFF
Referees Committee at  the Bangabandhu National Stadium on Friday afternoon.

    

The fitness test was held for the second  time which will be held every three months to keep tab
on the fitness of the  local coaches.

    

A total of 110 referees from all across the  country will participate in the fitness test.

    

Sujit Kumar Roy and Referees Committee  deputy chairman Hazi Ibrahim Nesar carried out the
test as the fitness  instructors.

    

Earlier, the first phase of the fitness  test was held at the Bangabandhu National Stadium on
April 7, 2017.
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